
  

  

Science 
In Science we will be looking at Plants. 

We will be identifying and naming a 

variety of plants, looking at their 

structure and investigating what a 

plant needs to grow. 

We will also be exploring seasonal 

changes, identifying the features of 

each season. 
 

History 
Our topic for History is going to be kings 

and queens. The children will be learning 

about the royal family. 

 

Mathematics 

In maths the children will develop their 

understanding of place value. They will 

also explore key areas in maths such as 

number, shape, and addition and 

subtraction. 

Number and reasoning skills will 

continue to be developed through our 

mathematics lessons. 

Art and Design 

Children will be exploring 

colour. We will be using a 

variety of natural materials to 

create pictures. We will also be 

designing, making, and 

evaluating our own moving 

pictures to go alongside our 

stories we create. 

Physical Education 

In PE, we will cover basic 

movement skills, including 

running, jumping, throwing, 

and catching, as well as 

developing balance, agility, 

and co-ordination.  We will 

begin to apply these in a 

range of activities and games. 

 

English 

In English we will be exploring 

traditional tales such as ‘Billy Goats 

Gruff’ and ‘Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears’; developing our descriptive and 

imaginative writing.  We will be using 

the ‘Talk for Writing’ approach (T4W) 

to develop our skills as writers.  They 

will also have a go at creating an 

advert for Grandma’s house in Little 

Red Riding Hood. 

Religious Education 

During this term, the children will 

be learning about the traditional 

celebrations of Harvest and 

Christmas. We will also be 

exploring the Christian faith 

focussing on God. 

PSHE 

Initially, we will be focussing on 

class rules and routines.  We will 

also discuss who we are and what 

makes us special in our school 

community. 

Computing 

In computing we will be learning to 

save to network and login and 

conduct simple searches on the web. 

They will also be using apps to 

support their learning in class. 

Music 
The children will be 

exploring sound using 

body percussion and 

instruments. They will be 

introduced to key 

musical terms such as 

rhythm and beat. They 

will also be listening and 

giving opinions on live 

music. 

Acorn Class  

‘Once upon a time…’ 


